
 

Join us on Friday 
17th of May for 

 Walk Safely to 
School Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Students and their families who walk to school 
are invited to a special Families Week breakfast 

in the hall at 8.30am. 
 

 

 
 

This activity has been funded under the Families and Communities Programme by the 
Australian Government Department of Social Services 

Option 1:  

Join the group walk to school 
Departing from Coles Orana at 8am, walking to 

school via Le Grande Avenue. 

Families are welcome to join in. 

Option 2:  

Take your own path 
Plan your own safe route to school, and 

invite your family or friends to walk with you. 


